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Enclosed are three NRC certificates which are in 'f @ um shipme
and will expire October 31, 1982. Please renew these certificates. The
safety analysis reports should continue to be referenced in the new certifi-
cates. The certificates are Numbers 6677 (Revision 2), 6678 (Revision 2),
and 9964 (Revision 1) for Models LP-12, LP-50, and LP-12-1 packagings.

The Savannah River Operations Office should continue to be listed as a user
of these certificates. It will also be necessary to obtain extensions of
the IAEA certificates expiration dates. 1 request this from -Rick Rawl
at Department of Transportation.

Please advise T. L. Dunckel if you need more information.

Sincerely,

d f, b AtAtc

Reuben P. Prichard
Acting Director
Safety Engineering

and Analysis Division
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